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7.1 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BRIDGES TO THE CABINET 

MEMBER FOR FINANCE – COUNCILLOR GODDARD: 
 
Could the Cabinet member for Finance please explain the role which the Counter 
Fraud Team is playing in respect of Social Housing in the Borough? 

 
7.2 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR DENYS TO THE CABINET MEMBER 

FOR FINANCE – COUNCILLOR GODDARD: 
 
Could the Cabinet member for Finance please provide an update of the position of 
external audits on the Council’s published financial statements for the financial 
years ended 31 March 2023 and 31 March 2024? 

 
7.3 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR SWEETING TO THE DEPUTY 

LEADER OF THE COUNCIL AND CABINET MEMBER FOR PROPERTY, 
HIGHWAYS & TRANSPORT – COUNCILLOR BIANCO: 
 
The West Drayton Station Approach is still closed to buses due to the road surface 
collapsing over the sunken sewer, although local councillors and residents have 
been lobbying both the Council and Network Rail Infrastructure Limited for years for 
this repair to be undertaken. On the 18th January this year it was reported to this 
Chamber that the work had a potential completion date of July 2024. However, this 
date has now slipped, and I have been advised that we now have an aspiration for 
the repair from Network Rail set at December 2024 with the word “ HOPE” used to 
describe this completion date.  
 
Given past assurances by Network Rail over this issue which have been repeatedly 
broken, what is the Council doing to turn “HOPE” into reality, seeing that it is now 25 
months, (11th June 2022), since buses have been able to drop off and pick up 
residents and travellers alike from trains from the line named after our late Queen? 

 
7.4 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR GOHIL TO THE DEPUTY LEADER 

OF THE COUNCIL AND CABINET MEMBER FOR PROPERTY, HIGHWAYS & 
TRANSPORT – COUNCILLOR BIANCO: 

 
Please can the Cabinet member provide an update on the current state of 
construction of the new Platinum Jubilee Leisure Centre in West Drayton? 

 
7.5 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR REETA CHAMDAL TO THE 

CABINET MEMBER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE – COUNCILLOR 
PALMER: 

 
Could the Cabinet member for Health and Social Care confirm the benefits to the 
Council of the decision by our NHS colleagues to rent part of the Civic Centre? 
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 



Council – 11 July 2024 

7.6 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR MAKWANA TO THE CABINET 
MEMBER FOR CHILDREN, FAMILIES & EDUCATION - COUNCILLOR O’BRIEN: 
 
Can the Cabinet member please update Council on the progress of the Specialist 
Resource Provision and Assessment Centre at Ruislip Gardens Primary School? 
 

7.7 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR CURLING TO THE LEADER OF THE 
COUNCIL - COUNCILLOR EDWARDS: 

 
Over the past few months there has been an increase in criminal damage to traffic 
signals which have caused serious accidents and congestion. This vandalism poses 
a number of hazards to members of the public, such as obstacles for the vision 
impaired, elderly and disabled to navigate, sawn metal and exposed cables in the 
traffic signal columns, as well as heightened risks of accidents and personal injury 
to both drivers and pedestrians. 
 
Will the Leader of the Council join me in condemning the criminal activities of 
damaging and sawing down traffic signals, or does he agree with this criminal 
activity? 


